
ANZSOM is pleased to announce that nominations are now 

open for the 2021  

President’s Award for Excellence in Occupational Health 

The award seeks to honour and recognise the valuable 

contribution our members make in upholding ANZSOM’s 

values, vision and mission. 

The award recognises the commitment, excellence and 

outstanding contribution of an ANZSOM member in the field of 

occupational health.  



ANZSOM President’s Award – Nomination Form 
Nominations will be accepted from ANZSOM Branches and individual members. Please use 

this form and send to secretariat@anzsom.org.au by 31 December 2021. 

ANZSOM General Council will appraise the nominations and present the award at the 

Annual Scientific Meeting in Brisbane in March 2022.   

NOMINEE DETAILS 

NAME: 

ANZSOM BRANCH: 

SUPPORTING INFORMATION: 

Please provide sufficient information to enable the General Council to appraise the 
nomination in terms of contribution to occupational health and ANZSOM. Please attach 
additional information if required. 

Nominated by: 

State: Date: 

Contact email: Signature: 


